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I am very much in favor of retaining the eklutna power plant. It is the most environmentally friendly way to
generate electricity and has been working well for a long time. Removing the eklutna dam would affect thousands
of people and benefit few. it is doubtful that salmon would return to the river anyhow after this length of time.
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